
 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

 

MARINE DIVISION  -  PWS GLOBAL RISKS 

 
January 2022 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to advise you that Steve Hughes 
has left the PWS Group to pursue other interests. 

We are pleased to inform that Davinia Melachrinos, who joined PWS in 
April of 2020, will take over the role of the Head of Marine for PWS 
Global Risks, Singapore.  

Davinia has a strong Marine Insurance background as she has 
previously held senior Underwriting roles in London and Singapore for 
Lloyd’s Syndicates. 

We are delighted that she will be spearheading our future development 
in Marine and will have the Group’s full support in this further expansion. 
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